NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

The Mesa Union School District will hold a Public Hearing on
Tuesday, September 17, 2018, at 6:30 p.m. in the Mesa Union
School District Multi-Purpose Room for the purpose of discussing
and entertaining questions from the community regarding Mesa
Union School District’s assurance that every student has
gufficient textbooks and/or instructional materials in each subject
that are consistent with the content and cycles of the curriculum
framework adopted by the state board.

Posted September 7, 2018
Locations:

Office, staff lounge, District bulletin board, District Website




